NOTICE
Dear parents/students,

As informed earlier the school will reopen tomorrow on 18.06.2024, but seeing the heat waves the
timing of the school has been rescheduled as given below:

Reporting Time for all students: 6:50 am.
Departure time:
Nursery to Il: :9:20 am
[lto X1: 11:30 am
Following points may also be noted:
1.All the students are instructed to be punctual and regular.
2. Homework notebooks must be submitted to the concerned subject teachers.

3. All the students must abide by the rules and regulations and follow the instructions of teachers
concerned for smooth functioning of the school.

4. Wishing you all a happy and joyful learning throughout the session 2024-25.



